
 

 
 
File: ULC Subject C142 
        ULC-G5.2 

April 01, 2011 
 
 

CERTIFICATION BULLETIN 2011-06 
 

Withdrawal of ULC/ORD-C142.21-95, Aboveground Used-Oil Systems  
 
 
TO:  Members of the Advisory Council of Underwriters Laboratories of Canada 

Others Interested 
   
 
The requirements for Aboveground Used-Oil Systems have been significantly revised and 
are now contained in CAN/ULC-S652-08-EN, Standard for Tank Assemblies for 
Collection, Storage and Removal of Used Oil. 
 
Effective April 08, 2011, ULC/ORD-C142.21-95 will be withdrawn. 
 
Any questions concerning the above should be directed to Mr. Gunsimar Paintal, 
Regional Quality Manager & ULC Mark Program Owner, 416-757-3611 ext. 61217 or 
Gunsimarbir.Paintal@ca.ul.com. 
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Gunsimar Paintal, 
Regional Quality Manager & ULC Mark Program Owner 
 
 


